
NHC Commissioners June 4, 2018 

Summary: This was a straightforward meeting that included 4 public hearings, including formal 

acceptance of the FY2018-19 budget.  There were no opposing viewpoints to any of the issues 

discussed. 

This was a regularly scheduled meeting of the NHC Commissioners, starting at 4:00pm.  All 

commissioners were in attendance. 

- During presentation of the FY2018-19 budget, additional discussion resulted in decisions 

to raise the minimum wage for county employees to $15/hr (affects ~95 employees) and 

for commissioners to decline the 2% pay increase other county employees will be 

receiving. 

- Although approved, Commissioner Zapple took issue with a text amendment to the Table 

of Permitted Uses not because he disagreed with the intent but because he believes the in-

progress UDO process should be used to address these issues rather than continuing to 

apply band aids. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:00pm.  No LWV follow-up is needed. 

 

Leslie Antos - Observer 


